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Senator Waters asked: 

Senator WATERS: Thank you. Have there been any discussions of allowing corporations who 

are required to make contributions to Reef Trust under conditions to use Reef Trust branding 

or their association with Reef Trust in any kind of PR materials?  

 Ms Lane: Are you talking about in relation to offsets or more generally?  

 Senator WATERS: Or both if there is a distinction.  

Ms Lane: Not to my knowledge. There are some conditions that have been made as part of 

some recent approvals which do talk about the Reef Trust, but I will have to take on notice the 

question about branding. 

 

Answer: 

Work is ongoing to further clarify the details around how offsets will be delivered through the 

Reef Trust. This includes offset delivery approach and mechanisms, decision making and 

application through the Reef Trust. It is anticipated that further detail about offsets will be 

made available in the next phase of the investment strategy. 

‘Reef Trust branding’ or an approach to public relations material has not been finalised. 

 


